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RELEASE OF CORRESPONDENCE

WITH THE UNITED STATES

ON THE NORTHERN GAS PIPELIN E

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the

Honourable Mark MacGuigan, today released the attached

exchange of letters with United States Secretary of State

Alexander Haig concerning the Northern Gas Pipeline .


